
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Cancellation of Public Hearing 
 

The Public Hearing regarding the Proposal for Operations Transfer of 257 Skilled Nursing Beds and Related 

Lease by Hebrew Home and Hospital to Hebrew Home for Health & Rehabilitation, LLC scheduled for 

Monday, July 11, 2016 at 4 pm has been cancelled. 

 

If you have questions, please contact one of the following individuals from Hebrew HealthCare: 

 

Bonnie Gauthier, President and CEO, 860.523.3892 

David Houle, Executive Vice President and CFO, 860.523.3895 

Kristen Kinney, Director of Marketing and Communications, 860.523.3927 

 

 


